
JBC Monthly Status Report – February  

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• The DHS/CTC project continues to be on time and on budget.  

• Animal Science building with begin in mid to late March.  Many letters of 

recommendation have been approved and will continue. 

• The Fundraising sub-committee continues to meet on a regular basis. 

Donations of trees and benches are continuing to be discussed.  Meetings 

are occurring with large donors.  A possible “Gala” is being considered for 

July 14 at the current high school.  More information will follow.      

• School Furnishing bids will close on March 13.   

• Finish work is continuing in many areas of the project. 

• There is a tour scheduled for March 20 for the City Council and School 

Board. 


